
 

From: Violette Khammad [mailto:president@kucsc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 1:00 AM 
To: Lysynski, Heather <hlysynsk@London.ca> 
Cc: Joe Henry <Joe.Henry@kings.uwo.ca> 

 
Subject: Re: fw: re: Town & Gown Representative 

Hi Heather, 

To allow for continuity from last year, Joe Henry will be the official representative from 
King's to the Town & Gown committee. I can attend meetings alongside as a resource. 

However after reviewing the voting structure and representation of the committee, my 
only feedback would be to specify or add a student rep to the "1 Western University' 
Affiliated Colleges (Brescia, Huron, and King's University College) Representative".  

Fanshawe and Western both have a representative from their 1) Students' Council 
(student voice) and 2) administration, which would only make sense to grant to the 
Affiliated Colleges as well. Joe as an administrator will bring unique suggestions and 
recommendations from his position, which would differ from my voice as a student 
representing the King's Students' Council. 

Please advise on this. Our Affiliate College Students' Council MOU has a rotating cycle 
for Brescia, Huron, and King' presidents to attend - so I would like to discuss this so it is 
not an issue for the coming years as well. 

Thank you for your help. Have a great day! 

 Violette Khammad 
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